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For Immediate Release 

December 4, 2023 (ChST) 

  

GHS/OCD Postpones AHAWS Siren Test  

 

The Offices of Guam Homeland Security and Civil Defense (GHS/OCD) has postponed a test of 

the All Hazards Alert Warning System (AHAWS) sirens that was originally scheduled for 

Tuesday, December 5, 2023, at 3:15 p.m.  

 

A rescheduled test date will be provided once available.  

 

Upon completion of the installment of a needed part in order to test the sirens, GHS/OCD, 

working with the vendor, was notified of an additional issue with the repeater system that needs 

to be corrected before future tests. More information will be provided once available.  

 

For more information, contact GHS/OCD Public Information Officer Jenna G. Blas at (671) 489-

2540 or via email at jenna.g.blas@ghs.guam.gov. 
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